
October 19, 2023 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

On Thursday, October 26, 2023, at 9:00 am, the Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations 
will hold a hearing in 2128 Rayburn House Office Building titled, “Moving the Money: 
Understanding the Iranian Regime’s Access to Money Around the World and How They Use It 
to Support Terrorism.” Witnesses will participate by invitation only. 

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Rachel Collins or Rachel 
Kaldahl at 202-225-7502. 

By Direction of the Chairman 


